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Dear Parents

Although Purim will not be held in the school building this year, JiEP has an exciting programme arranged for our students. 

We will be running a number of competitions over the Purim period, but we do need your help.  We are planning to run fancy dress competitions, a charity raffle, a four Mitzvot competition, and a golden ticket give away. 

If you would like to sponsor any of the prizes then please email jiep@jfs.brent.sch.uk

Many thanks

Mrs D Jacobs
Acting Head of JiEP
